
Falcon Youth Baseball League 

Date- 7-6-11 

Tonight’s meeting agenda was to nominate/vote on a 7 person board. Ballets were 
passed out with the names that showed interest via phone/email since our last meeting 
with the City. 

Board Members are as follows: 

President- Chad Springer 

Vice-President- Bill Baxter 

Treasurer- Holly Wolfe 

Secretary- Becky Sanderson 

Members at large: 

Kat Swanson 

Bradd Busch 

Brad Sanderson 

There was also discussion regarding sub-committees, it was discussed that since we had 
a group of people here that were interested we would start to form committee’s with the 
people that were here, and they can add to their committee. 

Grounds- Terry Timm (Chair), Jeremy Binner, Bill Huth, Mark Gosse, Keith Swanson, 
Dave Kuntz, Scott Rodeigher (chair) 

Concessions- Heather Olson, Becky Passe 

Pictures/Uniforms- Tanya Kuntz, Lori Dunagan 

Fundraising- Kat Swanson, Missy Walters, Laura  Timm, Shandell Powers, Jeremy 
Binner 

Equipment- Terry Timm, Chad Springer, Aaron Larocque 



Public Relations- Kat Swanson, Laura Timm 

Web $15site/calling tree- Paul Ward, Ryan Moore 

Other items that were talked about randomly were: 

-Discussion that we need to look into the $1500 donation that was made to the summer 
rec program, we don’t want to lose that money if it is not spent.  ? was made if that was 
to be split between BB and SB? 

-The need to inventory items, so we know what we have and make city an offer as to 
lease vs us buying (owning) equip. 

-? Storage for equipment at city 

-Making sure that we include larger items (pitching machines, line markers, etc.) when 
getting a commitment from the city. 

-Various brainstorming ideas were thrown out for fundraising, the committee members 
have a lots of experience and good ideas. (? a fall end of season cookout) to kick off our 
NEW FYBL. 

 


